



Spring/Summer 2016

Capitol Hills PRV Replacement Project

Construction of the Capitol Hills PRV Replacement Project is scheduled to start in Spring 2016.

BACKGROUND AND NEED

The purpose of the project is to install a new PRV (pressure reducing valve) vault at the Capitol Hills water tanks. This PRV is necessary to control flow when feeding the tanks. This project will be constructed in its entirety on Salt Lake City property. The only impact to residents will be increased truck traffic during construction.

PUBLIC OUTREACH

SLC Public Utilities staff will be notifying and coordinating with local residents throughout the life of the project. This flyer will be mailed to the residents and discussed in an upcoming community council meeting. If there are additional concerns, please contact the Project Manager, Kasey Chesnut, P.E., listed on the back of the flyer.

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS

The entirety of the work will take place on Salt Lake City property. Road closures or detours will not be required.

ROAD CLOSURES AND DETOURS

There will be no road closures or detours necessary for this project. Construction crews and equipment will access the site from Girard Avenue.

EASEMENTS

Salt Lake City's infrastructure is constructed on public roads or public property, which are in public rights-of-way. During construction, the Contractor will store supplies only within the public right-of-way or in areas where they have permission.

SAFETY

Safety is a top priority for SLC Public Utilities. We encourage and appreciate neighborhood participation to keep children away from the construction equipment and work areas. Parents, please talk with your children about staying away from potentially dangerous construction and staging areas. If you see any vandalism or trespassing in construction areas, please call the Salt Lake City Dispatch: (801) 483-6700 to report the incident.

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

Q: How will I be notified about construction beginning on my street or property?

A: This project does not require construction on any streets or private property.

Q: Will my water be shut-off?

A: This project will not require any water shut-offs.

CONTACT INFORMATION:Salt Lake City Department of Public Utilities

Project Manager: Kasey Chesnut

801-483-6812

Email: <u>kasey.chesnut@slcgov.com</u>

Project Engineer: Kristeen Schumacher

801-483-6783

Email: kristeen.schumacher@slcgov.com

Construction Inspector: Ryan Bagshaw

801-641-8932

Email: ryan.bagshaw@slcgov.com

Contractor: Project is still in Design. The contractor will be announced once bidding is finalized — April 2016.

Schedule: To be determined by Contractor – Anticipated Spring/Summer 2016



Spring/Summer 2016

The Capitol Hills PRV Replacement Project Area Map

